From: Lacko, Elias D [mailto:Elias.D.Lacko@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 9:48 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: recent travel

Hello Steve,

I recently traveled for official business to Atlanta, Georgia from the dates of April 23, 2019 through April 26, 2019. All expenses were paid for by the Department of Justice, Drug Enforcement Administration. No expenses were incurred by the City of Chicago.

Thanks,

Elias Lacko
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